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Dear Parent of Anglesey children,

I write, on behalf of all Governors, to welcome you and your children back to Anglesey for a new academic year. 

Since lockdown everyone has been affected by the challenges bought on by Covid 19. School-based learning has been dramatically interrupted. We all face uncertainties about both the virus and the future so it is important that we as a school plan for eventualities and keep everyone fully informed. 


[bookmark: _GoBack]I know that the headteacher and all his staff have worked tremendously hard in preparing a detailed Risk Assessment, following the latest government instructions, which has been approved by Governors, and designed procedures and practices to keep everyone safe. 


By working together, as school staff, Governors, local communities and parents we can make a huge and positive difference to Anglesey’s children’s lives. 

I know that you will want to assist headteacher Paul Doddridge and his staff in protecting each other and you can all do this by following his guidance, including through the Parent’s Handbook.


As we warmly welcome everyone back to school let us keep each other positive and safe.  


Sincerely yours
Steve Blundell Chair [on behalf of Governors]
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